Let us be the first fo welcome you to the First Grade!
We trust that you had a wonderful Kindergarten
experience here at the Pyne Arts and are looking forward
t0 some down time and reconnecting with family this
summer. When the fime cotmes, and we begin our New
year together, we will spend some time getting to know
each of your children 'md'\v'\dua\\y and will do ouy best 10
meet all of their learning and social emotional needs
throughout the year.

We encourage You to reach out to us at any Time
with ques’r'\ons. concerns or suggestions you may have. We
will also keep you informed about classroom activities,
events, and important updates through regular
newsletters, emails, and parent-teacher conferences.

\We are honored to be a part of your children's
educational Journey here at the P\/ne and look forward to
working together to create a memorable and rewarding



first gmde experience. We are excited to withess your
child's growth, celebrate their achievements, and support
them every step of the way.

3 you are able, below is a list of items that would be
greaﬂy appreciated as donations to our classroom.

We look forward to beginning a new chapter and
creating new memories with students! For now, enjoy all
that summer has to offer.

Mrs. Rose and Mrs. Ouellette

Grade 1 Team

Donation ideas:
o Lysol wipes
e Zip lock bags (snack and gallon sizes only please)
e Tissues
e Pencils (we go through LOTS)
e Paper towels
o Glue sticks

¥k \We will supply crayons, markers and scissors ©



